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Oread 40th Anniversary

This year is the 40th anniversary of the Orcad Mountaineering Club, which was formed on the 21st
April 1949 at the Guild Street School, Burton-on-Trent.

To celebrate the event, the committee invite members, prospective members, and their guests to a
BUFFET-DANCE AND SOCIAL EVENING
at Cavendish llall, Edensor, on Saturday, April 22nel, 1989.

Tickets arc 1:5 per head and will be available from the committee (cheques payable to the Dread
M C please). To malze sure we catcr for the right number of people please buy your tickets by 8th
APRIL AT TilE LATEST.

It should be a good 'do' with a line spread of food to suit all palates. The bar facilities will provide
all the liquid refreshment you can hope for. The music will be provided by A\an Squires' Band,
which will work at a noise level that will allow you to socialise, or to dance. It's a good opp0l1unity
for the Club to meet and it would be great if the more long-standing members could contact former
members and bring them along. Please make an cflort.

Beds arc available at Ilcathy Lea and booking should be made through Colin] Iobday. It \v0uld
be nice if members would be \vilJing to provide aeeonunodation for those living outside the area
who arc unable to find a space at lleathy Lea.

Saturday and probably Sunday will be for walking and climbing on the Edges. It might be possible
to see members using thei.f 1950's gear - I'm sure they haven't thrown it away yet!

Don't leave it until the last Ininule, make arra.ngments to come now and ask for tickets.
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